
Proposal to use the Self-Reporting Form for all General Education Classes 

 

The general education committee would like to request that the new Self-Reporting Form located on the 

Better Banner System and linked to the ia.msun.edu website be implemented for general education 

reporting. This self- reporting tool will be used to consistently assess general education courses. The 

results from this assessment will be included the Student Learning Assessment Plan for general 

education. All instructors of general education courses taught each semester would be responsible for 

imputing their information into the system. Any courses not reported on would be audited by the 

general education committee. 
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